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Priority Area: Educational Environments 
Educational Environments of students eligible as autism spectrum disorder (ASD) continues to 
be the Priority Area for the General Supervision Grant. The data shown below tracks progress 

Kalamazoo county has made over the last 4 years. Using TEACCH  and other structured 
teaching methodologies districts have increased the number of students with ASD eligibility 

participating in the general education classroom.  
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Professional Development 
During the 24-25 school year, 34 training sessions were provided and 214 teachers received 

coaching following these professional development sessions. This work impacted students in 42 
separate buildings throughout the county. 


